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The
Local

Project -
CHAPS

. Lynn McUmber, the
SOClal director for CHAPS, will

be coming to the October

Medla meeting to share about

Did you know we have a the Mental Health
Facebook page? We are Awareness Program and

working to keep the our the housing initiative they
Facebook page up to do with the homeless. A

date with information. great way to show
Search for us at BPW/PA support would be to bring

- Meadbville Local and hit a new or gently used
FOLLOW practical household item

to the meeting.




